
 

P.O. Box 902, Ganado, Navajo Nation, AZ 86505 * E-mail: haynes9@frontiernet.net  * Website:www.streamsinthedesertaz.com 
SENT BY: Trinity Baptist Church, 2212 North Davis, Arlington, TX 76012 * Dr. Todd Lasseter, Pastor 817-460-7940 

CLEARING HOUSE: Independent Baptist Fellowship International, 724 N. Jim Wright Frwy., Ft. Worth, TX 76108-1222 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Pastor and Church,                                                                                                                          May – June 2021                                                                                                
GRADUATION AND THE GREAT OUTDOORS 

 
The month of May saw two very special events. We were able to 
have a graduation service for Ganado Baptist Bible College for 
2020 and 2021. Pandemic restrictions caused us to have to wait on 
graduating our 2020 class. We are very excited for the future of 
these five graduates. We also saw our first ladies graduate from the 
College! Bro. Dheidrick Hobbs graduated and is now interning with 
Bro. Joel at Strong Hold Baptist Church in Pinon. He plans on 
starting a work in Chinle after a period of training for him and his 
wife, Joetta. Pray for them and all our graduates! 

 
We also held a Men’s Camp Out which was headed up by Missionary Justin 
Barnett. The turnout was great, and the Lord really used the time we got to spend 
with the men of the various churches. There were three saved that came with 
Crownpoint Baptist Church. It was an encouraging time. We believe there will be 
long-term fruit from this meeting! 
                                                    
GREATNESS OF OUR GOD ON DISPLAY AT NAVAJO YOUTH CAMP 

 
We had absolutely no idea what to expect for the first Navajoland Baptist Youth Camp in Nazlini. 

There were a good number of young people that 
signed up, but you just never know what the final 
result will be. I am thrilled to say that our God glorified 
Himself in a mighty way! There were 109 souls that 
gathered for this first ever camp on the Reservation. 
Pastor Jerry Ross was our Camp Speaker and he was 
outstanding! There were 14 saved at Camp and 
seven young men surrendered to the call to preach!! 
I am so amazed at how the Lord worked in so many 
lives! Mrs. Haynes and I had the privilege of leading 

the Camp Youth Choir. The young people did a remarkable job of singing for the 
Lord. It sounded fantastic! There are numerous needs to improve the camp and 
make it available for more young people. I would invite you to visit our son’s 
website (www.navajolandbaptistmissions.com) and see if the Lord would lead 
you to have a part! 

GRAND TIMES AT VBS!! 
 

I will update you on all the VBS meetings in our next letter. We have had the privilege of being a part 
of the Pinon VBS (125 High Attendance), our own Ganado VBS (70 High Attendance), and have seen 
several saved. We will be in Low Mountain next week for the VBS there. It was so great to get back to 
reaching out to the community via VBS! We could do none of these things if you were not standing 
with us! Thank you and please keep praying! 
 
Dr. and Mrs. Mark Haynes 

http://www.navajolandbaptistmissions.com/

